
                                                                 
Agenda IV.A.7.
June 26, 2025

To: Board of Education
Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

 
From: Dr. Chris Bellmont, assistant superintendent

Date: June 26, 2025

Re: Approve, on a Second Reading Basis, new Policy 524: Personal 
Electronic Communication Devices and Cell Phone

Recommendation: That the Board of Education approve, on a second reading basis, 
new Policy 524: Personal Electronic Communication Devices and Cell Phone

Information:

This policy was reviewed by the Policy Review Committee on May 20, 2025 and was 
approved to move forward with a formal recommendation to the Board with a set of 
regulations to come forward at a later date.  It passed on a first reading basis during the 
June 12 Board of Education Meeting. 


